
ORDER NO. 00-642 
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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
 

OF OREGON 
 

UA 88 
 
 

In the Matter of Portland General Electric’s 
Application for Approval to Transfer 
Service Territory and Customers to the 
Canby Utility Board and for the Sale of 
PGE Facilities and Equipment to Canby. 

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

 
 

                     ORDER 

 
 DISPOSITION: COMPLAINT WITHDRAWN; DOCKET CLOSED 
 
 This application was filed with the Public Utility Commission on August 
11, 2000.  Generally, the City of Canby wanted to annex parcels of property which 
contained within its boundaries certain PGE facilities and customers.  A proposal to annex 
the property was defeated by the voters on September 19, 2000.  Therefore, by letter dated 
September 25, 2000, Portland General Electric Company requested that the application be 
withdrawn. 

 
ORDER 

 
 IT IS ORDERED that this docket is closed. 
 
 
 Made, entered, and effective  ____________________________. 
 
 
 

______________________________ 
Ron Eachus 

Chairman 

______________________________ 
Roger Hamilton 

Commissioner 
  

 
 ______________________________ 

Joan H. Smith 
Commissioner 
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